The Texas Secretary of State
reopens for the first time 1in
2024 tomorrow

The Texas Secretary of State in Austin, TX will reopen for the
first time in 2024 tomorrow so Apostille Texas will once again
be able to rush apostille documents for you within hours of
receiving your documents by mail or dropped off at our office.

Happy New Year.
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